Budget Cycle Listening Session

On September 3rd, 2013 prior to the
regular Town Board meeting, a
listening session for the 2014 Budget
Cycle will take place. The Town
encourages citizen participation.

The listening session will be held at
6:00 p.m., prior to the regular Town
Board meeting of 6:30 p.m. If you have
any questions, feel free to contact the
Town Office at 546-3316.




